
  

 

 

843-563-3058 
   memorialbaptistch@att.net   

       Website: mbcsg.com 
 

Rev. Dawjr Wood 
Senior Pastor 
205-789-4864 

 

Mary Murray 
            Church Secretary 

843-560-8150 

Jason Dulaney 
Music Minister 

Interim Youth/Children 
843-810-5637 

         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 125 
           Sunday School: 76 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 

                  Received 
      $3,817.50 Tithes & Offer. 
        $875.00 Guzman Loan                                         
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

               September 5-11     
   

                 Dean Ilderton  
 
 
 

       CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                  September 5                  

 

                Jason Dulaney   
                  Avery Reed                       

 

                 NURSERY 
                 September 5 
         

  Shawn, Wendi Lynn, Baylynn             
           and Madilynn Riley         
 
 
 

 

 
  CHURCH CONFERENCE 

 

The church, in conference on August 29, 
approved the 2021-2022 nominations 
from the Nominating Committee and the 
Committee on Committees. 

 
MUSIC NOTES 

 

The choir will begin rehearsals for the 
2021/2022 season on 9/12/21. Rehearsals 
will take place following the Sunday 
morning worship services and last about 
an hour. If you are interested in joining the 
choir, now is a great time as we will be 
working on new worship music as well as a 
program for the Christmas season. Contact 
Jason if you are interested, or just show up 
on the 12th! 

 
 

FYI 
 

56 pints of blood were donated to the 
American Red Cross from the Blood Drive 
at Memorial Church on September 2. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

The church office will be closed on Sept. 6 
in observance of Labor Day. 

 
 
 

 
A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 

 
 

Church Family, 
 
I’m happy to say we are officially in our 
new “church year”! I’ve been praying for 
us as a church – that we would grow 
deeper in our love for Jesus. I pray you all 
were able to get outside on Friday. It was 
absolutely beautiful and a wonderful 
reminder that Fall is right around the 
corner. I couldn’t help but be reminded of 
God’s Grace. I am often confused at how 
some people think our existence and 
world are essentially a giant accident. The 
fact that the breeze can blow lightly, the 
sky can be bright blue, birds can fly and 
chirp (simultaneously), and caterpillars 
can transform into butterflies without 
assistance is nothing short of a miracle. 
God has perfectly ordained all of these 
things to work together to glorify His good 
name. Not only is the world beautiful 
naturally, God has also given us the senses 
to perceive His beauty in it all. God has 
made beautiful things that we can 
experience – what a gift! Friday was a gift 
that reminded me of all of these things. 
Some days I just have to say “Thank you!” 
 
“The heavens declare the glory of God, 
and the sky above proclaims His 
handiwork.” Psalm 19:1 
 
Pastor Dawjr 
 
 

  ATTENTION  OPERATION 
CHRISTMAS CHILD CONTRIBUTORS 

 
 

SEPTEMBER – Games and Balls 
 
 
 

  GUZMAN LOAN 
 

The 5th Sunday offering for Guzman loan 
was  $875.00. We owe approximately 
$8,142.75.  

Sunday, September 5, 2021 

mailto:memorialbaptistch@att.net


 
 

Sermon Notes 
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